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Pebruary 12, 1974

Mr. I ,
] '
I Utah W

Dear Mr.lEES

This is in reference to your letter dated January 11,
1974 in which you inquire whether mattresses made by you for
BN T ndustries are subject to the Standard for the
Flarmability of lMattresses, issued under the Flarmable Fabrics
Act. As Mr. Edward Finch, Director of the Coruzission's Bureau
of Compliance has inforned you, all mattresses manufactured
by you for sale todndustrics nust coimply with the

Standard, regardless of tha method of thelr disposition by
Deseret Industries.

Plcase let me know if we may ba of further assistance.
Sincerely,

Criginzl sigr-a by

. ‘$ichael A. Brown

) Hichael A. Brown
General Counsel
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